
Columbia Amateur Radio Club 

August 2, 2021 Meeting Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President ,Dan Cunningham. 

 

Announcements 

 We will be having the September meeting on Zoom and will then go back to meeting at ETV in October. 

     For our Labor Day meeting, Mark Tarplee will be our speaker. 

     New Member – Sam Chestnutt K04QQK, just got his Technician license. 

     The Space Station on August 6th and 7th will SSTD transmissions.  Information available at AMSAT.com. 

     Hamcation will be held in Orlando, FL on February 11-13th.  Some of our members are going early to help 
          set up.  They will also be cooking in the camping area, and everyone is invited to visit them. 

      On August 12th and 19th, Roger Mull and the RAT Pac will have presentation at Tiny.cc/ratpac-list 
 

Updates 

       Gary Anderson K4HGA, one of our directors, has had additional work done on his knee.  Please send him 
           good wishes. 

 

Business 

     Our treasury has a balance of $6996.84 

     Our Sunday night 2 Meter Repeater Net report for the month showed that there were 4 sessions with 8123 
            check- ins. The simplex net had 2 sessions with 35 check-ins and one new member, Charlie Brown. 

     The club presently has 140members, and 14 family memberships. 

 

Presentation 

Our presentation this evening was given by Jeff Porter who is a member of the South Carolina Army National 
       Guard.  His presentation was about how the military uses radio communications. 

        A question-and-answer session followed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:22 PM 

   
Respectfully submitted, Jean Covey W1GTJ, Secretary  


